Firchow, Kevin

From:

BJ Haman

Sent:

Tuesday, May 07, 2013 5:29 PM

To:

Firchow, Kevin

Subject:

Bagels are Forever Project

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Flagged

Dear planning commission,

Thank you for contacting the Rocky Bluff Neighborhood Association regarding the proposed remote parking lot on the RF Sarko site. We very much appreciate that Bagels Forever wishes to maintain and enhance its connection to the neighborhood. We also like the attention in the proposal to trees, the light plan, and runoff issues. We hope that as the planning process continues, the proposed land use change does not negatively impact neighborhood traffic, noise, or light pollution.

Sincerely, BJ Haman President Rocky Bluff NA

Sent from my iPad